
Sexual  harassment  regulation
uncertain for Nev. gaming
By Richard N. Velotta, Las Vegas Review-Journal

With the #MeToo movement raising awareness about workplace
sexual harassment, one might think adding more language to
existing  state  gaming  regulations  to  help  prevent  sexual
harassment would be a slam-dunk no-brainer.

But that’s not necessarily the case.

On May 3, the state Gaming Control Board hosted its first
workshop  meeting  on  a  proposed  2½-page  amendment  to  the
state’s Regulation 5, a series of guidelines for the operation
of gaming establishments and businesses.
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